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From: Luann Williams
To: Parker, Lesley
Subject: Re: Board of Public Works Meeting 4/21/21
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 1:35:58 PM

Thank you Leslie,
I appreciate your time on this.  I would like to formally share through this email my
husbands and I comment on this project.  I now have a meeting and am not able to
attend in person.

Luann and Willie Wiliams, 1338 Forster Dr, Madison, WI, strongly oppose this project
for Forster Dr.  We will not participate in the project nor pay for anything that results
in modifying our home, driveway or other connections.  We do not have any
problems with our water, sump pump or other things with our home or yard.  We
appreciate all the information shared and opportunity to share our concerns and
comments.  We hope there will be further discussion and thought around this project,
there are other factors to consider, one being any pipe in the group that connects to
a water source may freeze, and that would cause major problems with people's
homes.  Our pipe freezes and we need to unattach it, which defeats the purpose of
how the water will drain for this project.  There are other things as well that we hope
will be discussed more.
Thank you,
 
Luann and Willie Wiliams

On Fri, Apr 16, 2021 at 1:49 PM Parker, Lesley <LMParker@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Luann,

 

It looks like your letter may have gotten lost in the mail. The attached letter went out in the
mail on April 8th.

 

There are two ways to attend the public hearing. Option 1 is to request an observer-only
invitation here. Option 2 is to register an opinion (support/oppose/neither) regarding an item
on the agenda here. The same link can also be used to sign up to speak at the public hearing.
Registrants to speak get 3 minutes each. Forster Drive is item 5 on the agenda.

 

The meeting will start at 4:30 but the public hearings for special assessments will not open
until 5:30 (or when the item currently under discussion at 5:30 concludes). You will be sent
a Zoom meeting link and can join or leave at any time.

 

mailto:luann1028@gmail.com
mailto:LMParker@cityofmadison.com
mailto:LMParker@cityofmadison.com
https://www.cityofmadison.com/city-hall/committees/meeting-schedule/watch?meeting-id=52026
https://www.cityofmadison.com/city-hall/committees/meeting-schedule/register?meeting-id=52026
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If you would like to submit a written public comment, reply to this email and I will forward
it on to the board.

 

Regards,

 

Lesley Parker

Pronouns: she/her/hers

Board of Public Works Support Staff

City Engineering Division

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Room 115

Madison, WI 53703

(608) 264-9277

 

 

From:

Luann Williams <luann1028@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 11:59 AM
To: Engineer <engineer@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Board of Public Works Meeting 4/21/21

 

 

Hello,

I am writing to request virtual access to the meeting on 4/21/21 with the City of
Madison in regards to the proposed work for Forster Drive.  My husband and I live
on Forster Dr and do not want to be part of the proposed project, as it does not
affect us.  We would like to voice our stance and concerns at the meeting as we
were not notified of the most recent meeting this week.  We appreciate your time
and information on how to attend the meeting on 4/21/21.  

Thank you.
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Luann and Willie Williams

1338 Forster Dr

Madison WI 53704


